
Thursday 2nd July 2020 

 

Dear Year 2, 

I hope you are all doing well. I am so sad that we cannot meet in person this 

year but I am so excited to get to know you all in September. I just wanted to 

write to you all to introduce myself so you know a little bit about me. 

As you know I am Miss Baxter and will be teaching you 

in Year 3 but I thought it would be nice if I told you a 

little bit about myself. I have a big fluffy German 

shepherd called Floyd who I love walking and playing 

with as well as two pet gold fish called Edna and Phillip. 

My favourite things to do outside of school are baking 

delicious cakes and sweet treats as well as tap dancing, 

cycling and spending time with my friends and family.  

I love being a teacher and teaching all subjects and topics but my some of my 

favourite lessons in school are science, history and PE. I am so excited to start 

teaching some of the new topics that we have in store, I have some great ideas 

and activities up my sleeve.  

I was wondering if you could all help me as I am going to have some time over 

the summer holidays and would love some suggestions of some good books I 

could read or movies I could watch.  

I would love to hear back from you all so I can get to know you. It would be 

great to find out about the things you like and dislike. You might have some 

questions about Year 3 or you might just like to tell me lots of interesting facts 

all about yourself! Nothing is too strange, you might even tell me your 

favourite food.  

I will look forward to reading your letters and getting our classroom all ready 

for you in September, it’s going to be a fantastic year!  

Take care  

Miss Baxter   😊  


